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Friday 15th January 2021 

Dear parents, 

 

Thank you for your continued support over this week. We have certainly seen the children begin to 

settle into the new routine whether that is in school or at home and we hope that this week has felt 

more manageable for you all. Class teachers have been very impressed with the work the children 

are sharing from home. I only have a few updates for you this week. 

 

Remote Education 

Thank you so much for your feedback on our remote learning packs. The new packs will be ready for 

collection from school on Tuesday 19th January from 9.30am-4.30pm. PLEASE RETURN YOUR 

CHILD’S CURRENT PACK so that their teachers can see the work they have completed. We have 

tried to respond to any suggestions you have made. The new packs will follow a similar, predictable 

timetable, have reading books included, be aligned to our normal curriculum and we will send 

electronic versions of the timetables to make it easier to access links to online lessons.  

 

Fruit snack for children in school 

The local provider has temporarily stopped the fruit snack usually delivered for Ash and Pine class. 

You are welcome to send in a fruit or vegetable snack for your child if you wish to. 

 

Local Foodbank 

Our local foodbank has asked for their details to be shared for your information and to share with 

anyone you know who might need their support at this time: 

Telephone or text 07851 708470  

Website https://hertforddistrict.foodbank.org.uk/ 

 

Please phone or email the school if you have any further questions. All staff will be in school working 

their normal hours and supporting groups of key worker children, so might not be able to respond 

immediately.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bridgman  
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